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ONRI absolutely supports prohibiting DEQ and the Environmental Quality 

Commission from being even more weaponized. There needs to be checks and 

balances.  Bureaucracies should not make their own rules.  We need this check and 

balance approach in this situation and many others.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Hamaker 

President  

Oregon Natural Resource Industries 


